
November 24, 2023 
 

The Norinchukin Bank 
 

Closure of Representative Office in Hong Kong 
 

 The Norinchukin Bank (hereinafter "the Bank") announces that it closed its Hong Kong 
Representative Office in China on November 15, 2023. 
 

The business of the Hong Kong Representative Office has been transferred to a Bank 
subsidiary, Norinchukin Hong Kong Limited (hereinafter, "NCH") as announced in the 
Bank’s news release dated March 30, 2023. 
 

Having closed the Hong Kong Representative Office, the Bank is working through NCH 
to strengthen its systems providing wide-ranging financial and other support to customers in 
the food, agriculture, fisheries, and other industries in the Greater Bay Area*. The Bank and 
NCH will strive to enhance their services further. 

  
  *Hong Kong, Macao, and Guangdong Province, China 


